
Upcoming Events Reminders

Our Learning

At-Home Connection

Mrs. Phillips’ 4th Grade 
Class News

The Week of September 13th
Email: twphillips@auburnschools.org

September 13th - Progress Reports
                                     go home -please   
                                     Sign & return asap                
September 17th - Dedicated Dads’
                                     Breakfast-6:45 AM
September 20th - Picture Day
September 27th - Campaign OES 
Kickoff!  OES Night at Duck Samford 
Stadium

Math: We will continue learning different 
strategies to  multiply. We will practice 
multiplying 2, 3, and 4-digit numbers. Please 
continue to work on multiplication facts..
Reading: Through mentor texts and picture 
books, we will focus on finding the theme in 
stories and summarizing the text.
AL History: We will continue to discuss 
European Exploration and settlement in 
Alabama.  TEST is Monday, 9/16

CONGRATULATIONS!
We have 4 students who have passed 
their multiplication tests to 12 and 
earned their candy bar.  Their picture 
will be added to the wall of fame
and sent out through REMIND.  
Congrats to:    Aryan, Gracie Ruth,
Hunter, & Brayden

- Please remember to 
 check your child’s planner
 and sign at the bottom.  They
 are working hard to practice
 responsibility by updating 
 their planners each day.
         
- Please return the orange folder
 and sign the papers that are on
the sign and return side.

   Classroom Needs:  Wet Wipes and snack items.  
   We would appreciate any items that you can contribute to our 
   classroom.  

 

REMIND:  To sign up, enter this number 81010 in 

your phone and text this message, @phi4th


